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15th April 2020 

 

 

Dear School Community,  

 

An update regarding the current status of our retail stores.  

 

Our retail stores have reopened with reduced trading hours. Please refer to our Google listings by 

searching for your Beleza store location, for example “Beleza Store Hallam”, for the most up to date 

times or by calling our head office on (03) 9702 3218. 

 

We will be operating a limited contact, full-service operation for the time being, to align with social 

distancing rules and to ensure the safety of everyone. We appreciate that this will mean a very 

different in-store experience than normal with us, so please bear with us as we operate with these 

new procedures. These processes may be changed from time to time, as we are continually reviewing 

how we operate to ensure that we are doing everything we can to keep everyone safe whilst 

providing students the uniforms that may be needed. 

 

We have extended our 50% off the cost of shipping in Victoria offer, which will be automatically 

applied at checkout for all orders placed on our online store at: https://store.beleza.com.au 

 

We hope that everyone continues to stay healthy and safe whilst we work through this together. 

Thank you for your ongoing support of our business and the changes we are making to keep everyone 

safe. 

 

 

Your Beleza School Uniforms Team 


